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Dear Parents/Carers of all Foundation children 
 
I have heard that some of you are unsure about your child seeing our school dogs (Honey 
and Disney) as your child may have a fear of dogs.  I used to have a fear of dogs, 
however, with the help from some of the staff who work at the school, I have been able to 
overcome that fear and I can now sit comfortably with them around. 
 
Before the school dogs came, if I ever went on walks or to the park and there was a dog, I 
would either cry, panic or hide behind my mum and dad.  When I told my mum that I had 
touched Disney and Honey without fear, she even had to come to the school to double 
check!  She never thought that would ever happen. 
 
So when you receive a letter regarding your permission to allow your child to see the dogs, 
we urge you to accept.  Disney and Honey are wonderful dogs and I’m sure your children 
will love them. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Joy 
(member of Broughton Fields) 


